
February 24, 2020 
 
Support: SB 887 
 
Dear Maryland General Assembly,  
 
 My name is jasielle williams. I am a 5th grader from Highland Park Elementary in Prince 
George’s County. . I am writing about the  Coal-Fired Power Plants. Coal can cause problems 
for people with respiratory problems. I am writing to discuss because burning coal can because 
I am a student with asthma and it can really damage my lungs caused by coal pollution. 
 
 
  
 
I am writing today to discuss the dangers of Coal-Fired Power Plants. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  Jasielle williams  


